JUL 0 1 2025

Edwards, Michelle

CITY CLERK

From:

Heidi Isaia <heidiisaia5413@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, July 1, 2025 10:46 AM

To:

Edwards, Michelle

Subject:

EXTERNAL -Support for Historical Designation of Edgewood Grove

External Email. - Think Before You Click --

Help Desk

Michelle,

Can you please forward this to the council members?

Dear City Council members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the designation of Edgewood Grove as a historic site.

Edgewood Grove represents a significant part of our community's cultural and architectural heritage. Preserving it not only honors the history embedded in its landscape and structures, but also ensures that future generations can connect with the rich story of our shared past.

A historical designation would protect this valuable asset from future development threats and recognize its importance in the broader narrative of our region's development. I urge you to support this effort and help secure the legacy of Edgewood Grove for years to come.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Heidi Isaia

Edgewood Grove resident